## Dear Seniors and Parents:

Congratulations on making it this far!!! I pray that your child's senior year is off to a fabulous start and the best is yet to come. A wonderful year awaits you, and we look forward to documenting one of the best years of your life, even if it looks a little different due to Covid 19.

Senior year is filled with many special memories and milestones. Throughout the year you will be receiving specific information about items that are Senior specific. Please read all your emails carefully, take notes, and put things on your calendar. The year will go by fast and before you know it you will be sitting at graduation watching your child graduate from NCS.

As we begin working on the yearbook, there are a few things unique to seniors that pertains to yearbook.

The following are just a few items that I would like you to acknowledge:

1. <u>Senior pictures that are used in the portrait section of the yearbook must be taken by October 15—no later!</u>
There is no charge for this portrait to be taken, but if you want to have a variety of poses and pay for pictures you can do that also. You may also use your own photographer for senior pictures you use outside of the yearbook portrait. Every picture for yearbook must be taken by Lifetouch.

Students must be photographed by October 15 to be included in the yearbook. Seniors are responsible to schedule their own appointments with Lifetouch Photography/Prestige Portraits: <a href="mailto:lifetouch.com">lifetouch.com</a>. Lifetouch is located at: (located close to school)

4925 W Bell Rd STEC-10 - Glendale, AZ 85308Office: 480.296.2880

Call to SCHEDULE your appointment!!!

Do not wait until the last minute to schedule your appointment with Grads. They photograph schools from all over the valley and they are busy.

- 2. **High School Yearbooks** can be purchased online at jostens.com **STARTING AFTER FALL BREAK** and the <u>price goes up</u> <u>after January 1</u>. Be sure to choose the Northwest Christian School-high school option. We have run out of yearbooks in the past, and it would be a shame if your child did not have a yearbook to commemorate their senior year.
- 3. <u>Senior dedication pages are due by October 15 of Fall break</u>. These ads are included in the yearbook only for seniors. You should start collecting pictures and sentiments now. Please see the letter with details and pricing for Senior Ads=Senior Dedication pages. There is a limited number of space and they are sold on a first come first serve basis. Once they sell out—I can't add any pages.
- 4. We have included a "Lifers" page in the yearbook the last few years. If you have any pictures of seniors that have been at NCS since 1<sup>st</sup> grade, please email them to Mrs. Inness doinness@ncsaz.org so she can include some of those pictures in the yearbook.
- 5. A baby picture and senior picture will be included in the <u>senior slideshow shown at graduation and chapel</u>. These will need to be turned in no later than April 1, 2019. You can send your baby picture in to Nickie Webb <u>nwebb@ncsaz.org</u> starting in September and send her your senior picture when you get those taken. If you don't have a senior picture turned in we will use the Senior Portrait Picture that Lifetouch takes for the slideshow.

Thank you for blessing me with the opportunity to share in a small piece of your child's senior year and special memories. Please contact me by email at: <a href="mailto:doinness@ncsaz.org">doinness@ncsaz.org</a> if you have any questions regarding these items.

Mrs.Inness